

Manchester Bowhunters Inc.
P.O. Box 4804
Manchester, NH 03108
www.manchesterbowhunters.com

July 2022

Our next regular meeting will be on Aug 15, 2022 at the club grounds in Auburn NH @ 6:00PM. The August meeting will be the last one for the year.

New members are always welcome. Please join by downloading the application from our web site and mail it along with a check payable to "Manchester Bowhunters" to our PO Box or join at a club meeting.

TOPICS:

- a. The Summer League. Entrance fee is \$15. The league started on May 25 (Wednesday). This has been a fun event with a BBQ feast at the conclusion.
- b. Thanks to all who helped at the May 21 work party. Things are shaping up for the summer.
- c. Dates to remember:

August 17 Summer League BBQ. Starts at 5pm August 27 & 28, 2013 Annual 3-D shoot 40 targets \$15 each day. Please help set up on August 26.

Please bring your ideas to Auburn for our next meeting. See you there.

Best regards Al Kula Ambassador MBH

President: Ernie Hansen 2023 Vice President: Tony Charest 2024 Treasurer: Scott Soucie 2024

Secretary: Nicole Assetta 2023 - Email: MBH Secretaryn@gmail.com

Email: archery@manchesterbowhunters.com